
EASTMAN KODAK COMPANY
GENERAL OFFICES 
343 STATE STREET

ROCHESTER 4, NEW YORK
TELEPHONE 

LOCUST 2-6000

November 18, 1958

Mr. Stanley H. Goldsmith 
807 Rose Circle Drive 
Scottsdale, Arizona

Dear Stan:

I have received your letter of November 13 
the Kodacolor slides which your customer, Miss Gilpin, 
stated were off color.

along with 
of Santa Fe

I am sending these on to our Color Print and Processing 
Laboratory for their analysis, and she no doubt will be hearing from 
them directly.

Kindest personal regards,

EJBetlinski:bal 
cc: MLBokman

Professional Sensitized Goods Sales


